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We are tremendously excited to be taking over as 

Co-Heads of School at St. Anthony's. Both of us are 

incredibly proud of our wonderful school, our 

dedicated staff and our hardworking and 

talented children. As Co-heads, we will continue 

to work with the families, local community and our 

partner Trust schools, to ensure that we deliver the 

highest quality education for our children; one that 

is rich in both knowledge, experience, develops 

self-confidence and an unbounded enthusiasm 

for learning. As always, our aim is to give our 

children every opportunity to #STASparkle! 

 

                      Mr Ward & Mrs Storch  

 

Message from the Heads of School: 

On Monday 28th 

February, FS2 will have 

their Audiology Test.  

If you would like to opt 

out, please contact the 

0-19 Wellbeing Team on 

(01482) 344301 

 

Foundation Stage Reverse Advent 
FS did a reverse advent in class. The children 

brought in food, and we added one piece 

of food to our advent box each day leading 

up to the holidays.  

 

We would like to thank all our parents and 

carers for the donations brought into school. 

It has been donated to Cottingham Food 

Bank. 

Natasha’s Law  World Book 
Day 

FS2 Audiology Tests 

 
 Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week ……………………………………………….. 

Natasha's Law came into effect on 

1st October 2021. It requires all food 

given by the school to children to 

provide full ingredient lists with clear 

allergen labelling. If you would like to 

bring cakes in for your child’s  
 Birthday, please make sure 

they are shop brought. This 

way we can see the full list 

of ingredients following 

Natasha’s Law.  

 

 

Thursday 3rd 

March 2022 

Just a reminder 

that parents/carers 

are not permitted 

to use the staff car 

park at all times. 

Staff Car Park  

School have been made aware of 

a recent increase of potentially 

illegal substances found within the 

local area. Please be vigilant at all 

times and if you have any 

concerns don't hesitate to speak 

to us. We would also like to remind 

all adults that smoking, and the 

use of other substances is strictly 

banned on school premises. 

Thank you for your support. 

Safeguarding Alert: 

Thank you  

 

 

Know the ‘4 T’s’ of Type 1 diabetes:  

• Toilet – going to the toilet a lot.  

• Thirsty – being very thirsty  

• Tired – feeling more tired than usual. 

• Thinner – losing weight or looking thinner                

If you notice 

these signs and 

symptoms, you 

should contact 

your doctor 

straight away. 

In support of Children’s 

Mental Health Awareness 

Week, we ask you to join us 

in wearing non-uniform on 

Friday 18th February 2022 to 

raise money for wellbeing 

resources. We will be asking 

for £1 contributions. 

Non-Uniform Day:  

Friday 18th February 2022 

Wednesday 22nd 

June 2022 

9.45 -14.15 

Y3/4/5 Outdoor 

countryside learning 

estate day at 

Sledmere. 

Upcoming Trip 

Come dressed as a 

character from a 

book! 



  

   

Year 6 created a 'growing my body and mind' support leaflet for #ChildrensMentalHealthWeek 

A great start to Mission Day in Y5 we are 

opening the eyes of our heart to people in 

need. 

FS2 enjoyed taking 

part in the Mission Day! 

We thought about all 

the people in need. 

Year 2 are 

enjoying 

Mission Day 

2022. We 

loved making 

glasses to help 

us to see 

people in 

need. 


